Dear Marc, 

In reading your recent article entitled "Myers Named To All-America 

Team" in the Crimson & Gold Newsmagazine, Spring 2004, I would like to 

point out some omitted information.  As a Ferris alumni and former 

football player, I was proud to receive 1995 honors of the AFCA 

All-America Team.  Also, I know fellow teammates Monte Brown('92)and Ed 

Philion('93) were proud to receive this award as well.  I am a strong 

supporter of Ferris State and it's football program and I was 

disappointed that this information was not included in your article.   

Sincerely, 

Bill Love

Class of '95
